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A Huge Thank You
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SCAMP Fundraising Office: 
(248)623-8089

acbaker@clarkston.k12.mi.us
www.clarkstonscamp.org




Between all of the donors on Facebook and
through our website along with the David W.
Elliott Memorial Foundation we raised $6,430

on GivingTuesday. Thank you to each and
every one of you! You will be helping to put

smiles on all of our SCAMPers faces this coming
summer!



Thank you to all of our 2021 Sponsors
Bob and Peg Roth
Bordine Nursery

Bowman Chevrolet
Bull’s Eye Wire and Cable, Inc.

Calvary Lutheran Church
Carole and Kevin Chase

Changing Places
Clarkston Budget Storage
Collaborative Data, Inc.

Corporate Eagle
Craig Ryan Fine Clothing 

D’Avignon Interiors
Dana and Chuck Fortinberry

David W. Elliott Memorial Foundation 
David W. Regiani, DDS, PC

Deanna Olsen, Planned Financial Services, LLC
Delmonico’s Old Time Butcher Shoppe

Dr. Clark Headrick and Eileen Foley
Dr. Larry Baylis

Easter Seals
Emily Ford

Erik Lawshe and Nicole Aeder
Forrest Milzow

Friends of SCAMP
Gina and Tim Schmakel
Tom and Cindy Vella

UHY LLP
VFW-Doc Maloney




Huron Valley State Bank
Jack and Romy Shubitowski

Jennifer Krausman
Kids in Motion Pediatric Therapy

Kieft Engineering
LaFontaine Automotive Group

LaFontaine Cadillac
Lisa and Michael Kozemchak

Mary Jane McKeever
Munk Orthodontics

NAI Farbman
Overhead Door and Fireplace

Patti Gilman, Keller Williams Premier
Peninsula Wealth

Perfect Reflections, LLC
Ric and Carola Huttenlocher

Robert Kostin
Roeser Dental

Roura Material Handling
Rumph Chiropractic Clinic

Tanner Building and Remodeling
Team Financial

The Clarkston News
The Exterior Painters

The Hauswirth Family
The Welker Family
Waterfall Jewelers

Waterford Bank, NA 
Wheelchair Getaways

Wint Funeral Home and Wint Nature Center


